From: Gillian Darley

Sent: 27 May 2022 14:08
To: Planning Planning
Subject: Regarding 2022/0725/L and 2022/0690/L

|[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you (o verily vour password elc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

I am writing, | N | N JJIEEEEE. o offer conditional support for the installation of pv panels on three
houses for Doughty Street Chambers in their admirable quest for energy efficiency.

The conditions are that in all respects the works are as stated entirely reversible, that no exterior cabling is
involved and in the hopes that anything flagged as visible from street level will be minimal. (I must add
that the drawings in regard to the latter are virtually unreadable - | have returned to them time and again -
which means | must write this letter in good faith.)

best wishes,

Gillian Darley




